March 12, 2018
Dear Parents:

Thank you for allowing us to lead your children and student to fall in love with God’s Word by
participating in Bible Drill and Speakers Tournament. We hope that you have seen a difference in your
child’s engagement with the Scriptures through this year.

Now it is time to demonstrate to others what they have learned. We have 3 levels of drills coming up,
the first being the Church Drill. Here is the schedule for the Church Drill, to be held at FBC Allen on
Sunday, March 18:

Time Drill Name Ready Room Drill Room Lead Coordinator
4:00-4:30 Children’s Drill CH202 CH209 Dianne Gray
4:30-5:00 High School Bible Drill CH215 CH209 Brandon Davidson
5:00 - 8:00 Speakers CH215 CH202 Anna Burrow
5:30 - 6:00 Youth Bible Drill A CH212 CH209 Mike Britton
6:00 — 6:30 Youth Bible Drill B CH213 CH209 Mike Britton

Please plan for your child and/or student to arrive fifteen minutes before their drill time, and report to
their Ready Room. Drills will begin as soon as the previous drill is concluded. Scores will be available
after the drills or on Monday, March 19. The next level is Association Drill, which will be held at FBC
Allen on Sunday, March 25 beginning at 1:00 for Speakers and 1:30 for Bible Drillers. Regional
Competition will be held on Friday, April 6 and Saturday April 7 at FBC Allen. Participants must achieve
the following scores to advance to the next levels of competition:

Age Group Church Score Association Score  Regional Score  State (Youth only)
Children, 4t — 6'" Grades 36 48 N/A N/A
Youth, 7t - 9t Grades 180 200 Top 10 Top 1
High School, 10" — 12t 180 200 Top 10 Top 1

Grades



Age Group Church Score Association Score Regional Score  State (Youth only)

Speakers, 10t — 12t 65 70 Top 10 with at Top 1
Grades least a score of
75

More information regarding the Regional competition at FBC Allen is forthcoming. Please plan to attend
each of these events to support and encourage our Drillers and Speakers. Your prayers are needed for
the leaders, participants and our church as we host each of these events. If you have any questions,
please contact either Dianne Gray or Pam Davis. We look forward to seeing you at the Church Drill on
Sunday, March 18.

In Christ,
Dianne Gray Pam Davis
Children’s Bible Drill Director Youth Bible Drill Director
FBC Allen FBC Allen
Phone: 972-400-7185 Phone: 972-841-0139
Email: wegray@att.net Email: pammiejtx@tx.rr.com



